GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT INSTITUTE

SADC - GMI hosts its
First Annual Groundwater
Conference

26 to 28

September 2018

The Southern African Development
Community Groundwater Management
Institute (SADC-GMI) is proud to announce
its 1 Annual Groundwater Conference, to
be held in Johannesburg, South Africa, 26 —
28 September 2018. Under the theme
"Adapting to the Impacts of Climate Change
in the SADC region through Water Security-A
Focus on Groundwater”

This prestigious and first of its kind event is
aimed at creating a platform for the
advancement of knowledge transfer and
collaboration among groundwater
professionals from SADC Member States,
regional institutions, international
partners, the private sector, academia,
scientific community, civil society, and the
media from the region and beyond.

Join our partners from across the region as
they discuss the importance of
groundwater resources and the best
approaches and cooperative practices
necessary to enhance the sustainable
management, protection, access and
conjunctive use of the resource within the
region in light of the impacts of Climate
Change.

The full details of the conference will be
announced on this platform from
1*May 2018.

In the interim, enquiries regarding this
event can be directed to:

T: +27 514017722 or

E: thokozani@sadc-gmi.org
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